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October 10, 2024 

IFB SA 2502 Sewer Collection Rehabilitation & Replacement Program-UOSA Bridge 

Addendum #1 

 

THIS SOLICITATION IS HEREBY AMENDED AS FOLLOWS: 

1. The attached response to question has been added for clarification. 

 

All other solicitation terms, conditions and provisions remain unchanged and in full force and 

effect. 

Acknowledgement: Bidders submitting a bid response for the above-named solicitation shall take note of the following 

changes, additions, deletions, clarification, etc., in the Contract Documents, which shall become a part of and have 

precedence over anything shown or described in the Contract Documents, and as such shall be taken into consideration 

and be included in the Bidders’s response. All other terms and conditions of the Invitation for Bid shall remain 

unchanged. 

Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and returning this addendum with the proposal response 

or prior to the bid due date and time. 

 

 

Authorized Signature      Date 

 

Name Printed       Title 

 

Company Name 

 
Direct all inquiries to SAprocurement@pwwater.org  
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Question and Response 
 

1. Question:  At the site visit it was mentioned that the overhead power line going directly over 

the bridge will not be relocated.  Can it be de-energized? 

Response: The overhead power line cannot be de-energized unless an alternate power supply 

is provided to the metering station, which is maintained by UOSA, not PW Water. According 

to the specs, the power serves a critical function at the Metering Station, and Sheet C.02 

specifies protecting the existing utility pole. To perform any work near the power lines, 

coordination with City of Manassas Electric is necessary. Utility shut offs and relocations must 

be arranged with the appropriate utility companies as indicated in the specs. Temporary 

protections will also be required to prevent injury and facility damage. 

 

Response: End of Addendum Number One 
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